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MEMORANDUM FOR: Z. R. Rosztoczy, Chief, Analysis Branch, DSS
FROM: T. M. Novak, Chief, Reactor Systems Branch, DSS
SUBJECT: ECCS EVALUATION OF THE B&W 205 FUEL ASSEMBLY PLANT

REFERENCES: 1. Letter from Varga to Taylor, May 10, 1977, "Request for
Additional Information on BAW-10102."

2. Letter from Taylor to Varga, September 30, 1977, "Large
Break ECCS Evaluation of B&W's 205 FA NSS Using the
August 1977 ECCS Evaluation Model (BAW-10104, Rev. 3)."

RPeference 1 requested additional analyses to address the effects of several
model changes during the past year (BAW-10104). Reference 2 contains the
analyses provided by Babcock and Wilcox in response to the staff's request.
These analyses contain several changes in addition to the model changes
which had previously been accepted by the Analysis Branch. It is requested
that you inform us whether you consider any of these additional changes

tn be model changes (thereby requiring your review). A copy of Reference 2
is enclosed for your use.

In the interest of maintaining the current B-SAR-205 schedule, it is
requested that you inform us of your posdtion by October 20, 1977.

Reactor Sy<€tems Branch

Enclosure:
As Stated
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